
  
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Legal Notice 
 

The Chittenden County Regional Planning Commission (CCRPC) will hold a public hearing on 
Wednesday, September 13th at 2:30 PM via Zoom for the purpose of receiving comments on 
the draft 2024 Jericho Town Plan (including an enhanced energy plan). The Planning Advisory 
Committee will conduct a public hearing and review the 2024 Jericho Town Plan for consistency 
with the planning goals of 24 V.S.A. §4302, compliance with 24 V.S.A. §4382, compatibility 
with other approved municipal plans and with the 2018 Chittenden County Regional Plan, 
entitled the 2018 Chittenden County ECOS Plan, adopted on June 20, 2018.  The Planning 
Advisory Committee will also review the municipal planning processes for the Town of Jericho 
according to 24 V.S.A §4350 and review the 2024 Jericho Town Plan for consistency with the 
Department of Public Service’s Energy Planning Standards for Municipal Plans to determine 
whether an affirmative “determination of energy compliance” should be granted. Zoom meeting 
link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86721320693 additional Zoom long-in information below. 
 

For further information, please contact: 
 
Taylor Newton, Senior Planner 
Chittenden County Regional Planning Commission 
(802) 846-4490 ext *115 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Additional Zoom Log-In Information: 

                                                                                                One tap mobile:  US: +13092053325,,86367915556# 
or +13126266799,,86367915556# 

                                                                                                Meeting ID:  863 6791 5556 

                                                                                      Join by Telephone +1 309 205 3225 US 

   

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86721320693
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86721320693
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